Helliwell Lake Area Structure Plan Open House

9 April 2024 —

Open House Feedback Form

Thanks for your input! Completed surveys can be left in the drop envelope at the sign in table.

You can also e-mail completed forms to Kyle Miller at Scheffer Andrew Ltd. at k.miller@schefferandrew.com).

An online feedback form will also be available in the Notices section on the www.schefferandrew.com website.

Please ensure comments are submitted by e-mail or by mail before 24 April 2024.

1. Which best describes your interest in the project:

Adjacent landowner

Westlock County resident

Other (please specify):

Please provide your opinion or feedback on the following questions:

2. Do you have concerns with the development proposed in the Helliwell Lake Area Structure Plan?

Yes

If yes, please explain:

No

Not sure

3. Do you think that this type of low impact development is beneficial to Westlock County?

Yes

If no, please explain:

No

Not sure
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4. Do you have any concerns regarding the quality of Helliwell Lake?

Yes No Not sure
If yes, please explain:
5. How did you hear about the open house?
Westlock County Website Westlock Today Neighbour
Facebook Other (please specify):

6. If you attended the open house, please take a moment to provide your feedback about the event. Please tell us
your level of agreement with the following statements (circle your response):

Iizggrgelz Disagree Neutral Agree Szgrlg;y
| felt that my concerns were understood 1 2 3 4 5
| felt welcome and encouraged to share my views 1 2 3 4 5
| understood why | was here 1 2 3 4 5
The information was easy to understand 1 2 3 4 5
The event was well-run 1 2 3 4 5

Additional comments:
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